
 

MEMORANDUM TO CONGRESSMAN HENRY CUELLAR 

 

9/29/2016 2:51 PM 
 

To:   Congressman Henry Cuellar 

Fr:   Johana Borjas, [Redacted], c 

Dt:   Thursday, November 14, 2013    

RE:   Call Results Memo – Wednesday, November 13, 2013 

             

 

DCCC Latino Council Reception with Congressman Henry Cuellar & Congressman Ben 

Ray Lujan in Washington, DC, December 3
rd

 

 

Cristina Antelo 

You left a message for Cristina Antelo on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on her work line and 

asked her to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2013. DCCC staff has emailed and called to follow up with Cristina but have not 

heard back at this time.  

 

Martin “Marty” Chavez  

You left a message for Marty Chavez on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on his work line and 

asked him to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2013. DCCC staff emailed Marty and he responded he will be in New Mexico 

through the 5
th

 of December.  

 

Ingrid Duran  

You left a message for Ingrid Duran on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on her work line and 

asked her to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2013. DCCC staff emailed Ingrid but have not heard back at this time. 

 

Lawrence “Larry” Gonzalez 

You left a message for Larry Gonzalez on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on his work line and 

asked him to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2013. DCCC staff emailed Larry but have not heard back at this time. 

 

John Michael Gonzalez  

You left a message for John Michael Gonzalez on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on his work 

line and asked him to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2013. DCCC staff emailed John Michael but have not heard back at this time. 

 

Jessica Herrera-Flanigan  

You left a message for Jessica Herrera-Flanigan on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on her work 

line and asked her to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2013. DCCC staff emailed Jessica but have not heard back at this time. 

 

 



Mickey Ibarra 

You attempted to leave a message for Mickey Ibarra on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on his 

work line to ask him to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on 

Tuesday, December 3, 2013 but his voicemail was full. DCCC staff emailed Mickey but have not 

heard back at this time. 

 

Gilberto Ocañas 

You spoke with Gilberto Ocañas on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on his work line and asked 

him to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on Tuesday, December 3, 

2013. He told you he will not be in DC on December 3
rd

.  

 

Manuel “Manny” Ortiz 

You left a message for Manny Ortiz on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 with his assistant, 

Laura, and asked for him to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on 

Tuesday, December 3, 2013. DCCC staff emailed Manny and his assistant, Laura, but have not 

heard back at this time. 

 

Catherine Pino 

You left a message for Catherine Pino on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on her work line and 

asked her to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2013. DCCC staff emailed Catherine but have not heard back at this time. 

 

Robert Raben 

You left a message for Robert Raben on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on his work line and 

asked him to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2013. DCCC staff emailed Robert but have not heard back at this time. 

 

Oscar Ramirez 

You left a message for Oscar Ramirez on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on his work line and 

asked him to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2013. DCCC staff emailed Oscar and he responded he will attend and contribute 

$1,000 towards the reception. Additionally, he will be reaching out to his personal network to 

help promote the event but cannot commit to raising 5K at the moment.  

 

Estuardo Rodriguez 

You left a message for Estuardo Rodriguez on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on his work line 

and asked him to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2013. DCCC staff emailed Estuardo and he responded that he will be unable to 

attend since the event falls on his birthday and he will be spending the day with family.  

 

Raul Tapia 

You left a message for Raul Tapia on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on his work line and 

asked him to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2013. DCCC staff emailed Raul and he responded he will not be in Washington on 

December 3
rd

 and must decline your invitation.  

 



Joe Velasquez  

You left a message for Joe Velasquez on Wednesday, November 13, 2013 on his work line and 

asked him to raise support and attend the DCCC Latino Council Reception on Tuesday, 

December 3, 2013. Joe called your fundraiser, Rebecca, back and responded he will attend the 

reception as he donated $500 on behalf of the postponed Latino Council Breakfast in October. 

He is sorry he cannot do more at this time.  

 


